

Health Service Employers Agency

63-64 Adelaide Road Dublin 2

Tel: 01 662 6966 Fax: 01 662 6977 email: info@hsea.ie

. 3

6th June 2000

To: Personnel Officer

Each Health Board

Each Voluntary Hospital

Each Mental Handicap Agency

Re: Annual Leave - Nursing Grades

Dear Colleague

It has come to my attention that there are nurses who currently enjoy concession days in addition to their standard annual leave entitlement. The question now being asked is whether such nurses should receive the benefit of the annual leave improvements provided for under Labour Court Recommendation No. 16261.

I can confirm agreement to extend the benefit of annual leave improvements to those beneficiaries who currently enjoy concession days, on a red circle basis.

Yours sincerely

Brendan Mulligan

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS EXECUTIVE

c.c. Teresa Cody, D.O.H.& C. Eimear D'Arcy, I.B.E.C.